
 

 

 

 

 

March / April 2019 
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 It is hard to believe how quickly this year is passing by! These past two 
months have been busy, and we are excited to report that we are now over 
70% supported! God continues to answer our prayers and we are still staying on 
track to leave at the beginning of 2020. These past few weeks have been 
unique in that we have had the opportunity to be in conferences close to our 
home base in Chesapeake, Virginia. This has allowed us to get many things 
accomplished as we prepare for the upcoming move to Bolivia.  
 This past month, we had the 20-week ultrasound to check up our new little 
one, and we found out that we will be adding another boy to our family! We 
are so thankful for a healthy baby and pregnancy so far, and we’re looking 
forward to meeting this little guy in August. Please continue to keep Shera and 
the baby in your prayers as we travel and plan for his arrival.  
 As we look at our calendar for the upcoming month, we have meetings in 
five different states! Our travels will take us to North Carolina, Virginia, Maryland, 
Tennessee, and Illinois. Please pray for our safety on the road as we will travel 
several thousand more miles to share the ministry God has called us to in 
Bolivia.  
 
Answered Prayers     Prayer Requests 
-We are over 70% supported                       - Safety and health during travels        
-A healthy baby boy on the way               - A continued healthy pregnancy  
-A full meeting schedule for 2019               -To raise needed support by Jan. 2020 
 
Your Servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 
 


